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~words, we had some songs which were pe-
culiarly our own.  For some reason, these
songs, which have never been published,
have been superseded by the better known
songs of the Carmina Collegensia, and the
yearly exodus of old students has almost
completely wiped them from our memory.
This should not be, and we desire to make
an effort to revive them, and would ask any
student or graduate, with whom any linger-
ing remnant of any of these old songs
should remain, to send all they can remcm-
ber in to us. Any that are sent we will
gladly publish, and perhaps by the end of
the session we in QQueen's may have material
for a small Carmina Collegensia of our own,

HI studeats of the Toronto School of
Medicine held their annual dinner at
the Rossin House, Toronto, the same even-
ing that the stadents of the Royal held
theirs in this city.  The opportunity was
cause for a pleasaut exchange of courtesies,
and the following telegrams were sent and
received :
= The students of the Roval College, imbued with that
fraternal feeling which characterizes the genns, Medical
student, the world over, extend the right hand of fellow-
ship to their brothers in Toronto,  The position taken by
Canadian Medical Stulents at home and abroad atfords
reason for pride and sincere congratulation.  May  the
spirit of generous vivalry for excellence in our profession
continue to characterize our schools, and mav the lustre
of their reputation be untarnishel by anything bearing
even the semblance of dishonor.”
Mr. Shepherd, on behalf of the students
of the Toronto School, replied :

‘“ Many thanks for your kindly feeling, which is most
heartily reciprocated. May the friendship existing be-
tween the twoschools long remain as warm as now, and
the only rivalry between us be that of attaining a high
stand in our profession.”

The Medicos always were warm hearted
boys.

EING desirous of making our paper as
much of what a college paper should

be as possible, and therefore making it as
full of interest as we can to all connected

with the College, we, this issue, present our
subscribers with a picture of the President
of the Medical Iaculty. Last session we
published a cut of Principal Grant, but the
idea was carried no further.  This year we
hope to continue the enterprise, and expect
that the cut accompanying the present num-
ber will be but the first of a series. It is our
present intention (if our finances hold out)
to publish with each number, until the close
of the session, cuts of the Professors in Arts,
Medicine and Theology, in order of senior-
ity in their different faculties, alternating
those in Medicine with those in Arts and
Theology.  Next number, we Lope to givea
cut of Professor Williamson, the Vice-Prin-
cipal, aud the oldest Professor in the Uni-
versity.

It any of our subscribers desire at any
time to obtain extra copies of a coming
nomber (we will announce in advance the
cut to be presented with each issue), we
would like thein to send word to our Secre-
tary a few days in advance, as we only pub-
lish a few copies over our regular circula-
tion. '

CCIDENTS will happen in the best
regulated families, and mistakes will
occur in the best managed journals. We
are glad to be able to announce that the Glee
Club is not in that comatose state which
many might suppose from reading that item
in our last number. It is alive and flourisl;-
ing (like a green bay tree, we were going to
say,but refrain onaccount of the associations)
and we recommend it to the whole body of
the students. Of course the club that ap-
pears occasionally on the public platform
must be limited in numbers, but at their
practices, where College songs in all their
vigor and melody are learnt, there ought to
be a large attendance of students, and then,
at our public gatherings, all could join in the
singing of the songs that are so often started.




